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USA Dance Chapter 
6049 
National Chapter of the Year, 
2008 
Greetings: 
This is a follow up to our first E-Newsletter. Some 
members didn't receive it, also the "Quick Links" 
are improved which gives you access to our photo 
gallery and web sites. I hope this works better for 
you. An acknowledgment by a reply Email would 
help. We want to get this right for you all! 
Thanks..Don 
  

 

Officers and Committee 
Members 

 

Don, Carol, Barb and Jean. 
  

Officers (Elected) 
Carol Davis, President 
239-565-7947 
Email: talababy2@juno.com 
Don Davenport, Vice President, 
239-368-8423 
Email:donyoshie@embarqmail.co 
Jean Urbanic, Treasurer 
239-936-1433 
Email:urbanic@comcast.net 
Barb Wilson, Secretary 
239-466-8527 
Email:bwilson71@comcast.net  
  
Board/Committee Member 
Volunteers 
Social Director - Michaela Poole 
 Email:michaelapoole@yahoo.com 
Committes 
  
Spotlite Coordinator-Majorie 
Riordan 
Email: marrio9494@aol.com 
  
Dance Host Program* 



Presidents Message  

 As you might guess, I'm totally 
excited about our selection as 
"The Chapter of the Year for 
2008". What an honor and what a 
reflection of the work our 
volunteers have done! I've been 
invited to attend the "USA Dance 
Nationals" in  Baltimore MD., 
April 1st-5th to receive this award 
and hope other members might 
attend. If you are interested, let 

me know for particulars. We certainly will be 
celebrating this award locally!! Thank you all for 
being members and supporting our   Chapter! Let 
us continue to make history. 
  
Carol Davis, Your Proud President 
USA Dance Chapter 6049  

Chapter Activities 

 TEA DANCE, March 8th at 1st Danz. 4PM Night Club 
Two Step lesson by Cindy Lee and Gary LaMott. 
 5-7PM Open dancing/Spotlites and refreshments. 
Admission: $8.00, members; $10.00, Non-members 
  
SPECIAL 5th SUNDAY DANCE: 4PM to 7PM March 
29th at AKI's. The Theme will be a HAWAIIAN 
AFTERNOON. This will be a potluck/dance party (no 
lesson) with an admission of $15.00 to raise funds to 
support our chapters activities with out raising the 
admission to our regular TEA DANCES. 
  
TEA DANCE,The April Tea Dance will be the THIRD 
SUNDAY, as Easter in on the 2nd Sunday this Year. 
We've scheduled the 19th at Camelle's. Lesson at 
4PM, Open dancing/Spotlites and refreshments from 
5-7PM. We'll be celebrating our "Chapter of the Year" 
award at this dance. Admission: $8.00, members; 
$10.00, Non-members. 
  
SPONSORING STUDIO ACTIVITIES: 
  
AKI's Show Case at 12N on April 5th at the studio. 
  
Rhythm in Motion Show Case on April 11th at The 

  
Hospitality/Greeters* 
  
Information and Ticket Sales* 
  
Refreshments-Kay Janssen 
Email:kayjanssen7@aol.com 
  
Membership Director 
Betty Lose, 
Email:blose22@hotmail.com 
  
Communications Committee* 
Web-site, News Letter, and 
Publicity: Barb Wilson, Jean 
Urbanic and Don Davenport. 
  
* Items marked are functions 
being performed by chapter 
officers until a skilled volunteer 
takes the opportunity to properly 
manage this area. Contact Carol 
or Don if you are interested in any 
of these activities. 
  
   

  



Community House on Sanibel. 
  
  
  
  

Quick Links 

Photo Gallery 
Chapter Web-site   
National Web-site 
  

 
   

 


